
Census Time At Ashland-Greenwood Public Schools
Ashland-Greenwood Public Schools is taking a census of children living in the school district from birth through age 18. Any baby born through June 30th of the current year will be included for the current year's census.  Tiffany Harms will be conducting the count for the school district. The census is used for reporting a count of all children to the State of Nebraska by ages and is also used by the district for program planning. 
If your children are already enrolled and attending school here, we have that information, but if you are new to the area or you have younger children and you haven't already shared that information with us, we would love to hear from you.
Please complete the attached form and either mail, email or return it to the Ashland-Greenwood Public Schools Office: Attn: Tiffany Harms 1842 Furnas Street  Ashland, NE  68003. For questions you may contact Tiffany Harms at tiffany.harms@agps.org.  Thank you. 
Complete for all children under the age of 18 (including newborns), not currently enrolled in the Ashland-Greenwood Public Schools.
Census Form:
Parents’ Names:_______________________________________
Phone Number:________________________________________
Address:____________________________________________
County:________________ Email:________________________
Children Names:_____________________ DOB:________Gender:___
 		        _____________________ DOB:________Gender:___
		        _____________________ DOB:________Gender:___
		        _____________________ DOB:________Gender:___
		        _____________________ DOB:________Gender:___
		
 
